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Central Elementary Parent Night

Dexter, Missouri - It's that time of the year when teachers, principals, and students head
back to the classroom for another enjoyable academic year!

Central Elementary is preparing for a Parent Night to be held on Tuesday, August 8, 2017
from 6:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

There will be a short informational meeting in the cafeteria at 6:00 p.m.

Parents will then have an opportunity to visit the classrooms and meet the teachers.

"We are looking forward to the new school year," stated Angie Duncan, Central
Elementary Principal.

Students will return to the halls of Dexter Public Schools on Thursday, August 10, 2017.
 Don't panic it iwll be a half day!  Friday will be the first full day of classes and then you
get the weekend off.

Show some Bearcat Pride and wear red and black on your first day of school!
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